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Greenville Families:
There are lots of fun events coming up at the end of

the school year. be sure to check the newsletter and
information sent home with students in their folders!
We look forward to a great end to the 2023-2024 year!

If you plan for your child to
NOT return to Greenville for

the 2024-2025 school year,
please call the office at

812.542.5504 
or email Kristy Engle at

kengle1    nafcs.org.

mailto:kengle1@nafcs.org
mailto:kengle1@nafcs.org
mailto:kengle1@nafcs.org


IF YOU ARRIVE AFTER 8AM YOU
MUST SIGN YOUR CHILD IN AT

THE FRONT OFFICE!!

BIRTHDAY TREATS
families, please check with your 
child’s teacher before sending

in sweet treats! 

If your child will be absent please notify
the front office by calling the 

Attendance line @-

812-542-5301

If you plan on eating lunch with your
child please notify the front office or

teacher prior to arriving. This gets
everyone to where they need to go

safely. 

Please  only
send water in

water bottles to
school 

All changes in dismissal need to be called to the
front office or a note may be sent with your child.
Please DO NOT email teachers during the day with
dismissal changes. We want to make sure everyone

gets home safely! 



Lost and found is filling up!
Please have your child check the lost

and found for missing items! 
All items not claimed will be donated on

 May 30th at 2:30 PM 



After School Tutoring
2nd & 3rd grade 2:30-3:30 

What’s going on...
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LAST Bookends Club Wednesday May 15th**

After School Clubs  & Dates

E- LEARNING DAY 

Teacher/ Staff Appreciation Week!!

PTO Berry Twist Night

Kindergarten Field Trip 9:45-1 
PTO Beef O Brady’s Night



Teacher/ Staff Appreciation Week 







Click hereor scan QR

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094EA4AD2FA02-49042178-greenville#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094EA4AD2FA02-49042178-greenville#/




Capture Your Memories in this year’s

Yearbook!

Regular price: $20.40

GREENVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

1016019104314007



4th Girls 

Grade Level
2024-2025 

Pre-K 

K Girls 

1st Boys 

1st Girls 

2nd Boys 

2nd Girls 

3rd Boys 

3rd Girls 

3rd& 4th High Ability 

$70

$70

$70

$72

$72

$73

$73

$75 

$59 

Prices
NOW thru
May 21st 

$48 

$75

$75

$75

$77

$77

$78

$78

$80 

$64 

*ONLINE
LATE

Order
Prices* 

$53 

K Boys 

4th Boys 

$70 

$59 

$75 

$64 

Order Securely Online 

 
School supplies will be delivered to your child’s classroom by the 2024-2025 Open House. 

For questions, please contact Brittany Adams at greenvillepto@gmail.com 

Starting NOW thru May 21st! 
*LATE orders open May 22nd- June 16th* 

be custom-made based on the lists our teachers submit. Should you decide to purchase the pack, your child will have most of the supplies the
“new teacher” requires students to have in the 2024-2025 school year. If interested in ordering a donated pack for a child in need, order online
using “Donation” as Child’s name. Donation packs are greatly appreciated! “Back-to-School Packs” are not mandatory. You may choose to
take the 2024-2025 teacher supply list and purchase the items individually. 
The deadline for ordering is May 21st, 2024. 

1. Go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks
2. Enter the school ID, GRE012 (3 letters/3 numbers) 3.
Follow the directions to complete your order. 
4. Keep your online confirmation as your receipt. 

 

*The kits DO NOT include a computer mouse. 

Please keep a copy of this flyer for your records. 

GREENVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
2024-2025 SCHOOL SUPPLY ORDER FORM 

Purchase your “Back-to-School” supplies in packs from Greenville Elementary PTO to save both time and money. These packs will 

ONLINE ORDERING ONLY! 

Access the order form by scanning
the QR code with your phone. 



We will begin selling a la cart items to our 3rd & 4th graders in the
cafeteria. The items available could change day-to-day. Your child will
need to have money in his/her lunch account in order to purchase a la

carte items. If you would prefer your child not purchase a la carte items,
please reach out to our cafeteria manager, Erica Rodgers, at

erodgers@nafcs.org.

mailto:erodgers@nafcs.org


Whats on the ......
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Whats on the ...... LUNCH



Community Information 



Community Information 



Community Information 



Register at INVENT.ORG/CAMP or 800-968-4332
Grades: K - 6th
Location: Floyds Knob Elementary 
4484 Scottsville Road, Floyds Knobs, IN 47119
Date: June 17 - 21, 2024
Time & Cost: 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM | $270 (before discount)
Camp Director: Erica Kimmel | ekimmel@nafcs.org

If these dates/times don’t work for you, please visit
invent.org/camp for other locations near you.






